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Cofece submits for public consultation its draft amendment to the 
Regulatory Provisions of the Federal Economic Competition Law 

 
• The amendments to the Regulatory Provisions aim at strengthening the current competition 

regulations. 

• The consultation will be open from today until January 2, 2024. 

Mexico City, December 14, 2023.- The Federal Economic Competition Commission (Cofece or 
Commission) started a public consultation on its Preliminary Draft of amendments to the Regulatory 
Provisions of the Federal Economic Competition Law (LFCE in Spanish). The amendments aim to 
strengthen the current competition regulations, particularly in relation to the issuance of 
precautionary measures and bail requests. 

It is of relevance for the Commission to know the opinion of the economic agents, the private sector, 
and society in general; therefore, it opens a public consultation period for 20 calendar days that 
starts on December 14 of this year and ends on January 2, 2024. 

Those interested in submitting opinions and comments may review the Preliminary Draft (in Spanish) 
and submit their proposal by e-mail: consulta-publica1@cofece.mx; or directly at the Cofece's Filing 
Office located at Avenida Revolución number 725, floor 1, Colonia Santa María Nonoalco, Alcaldía 
Benito Juárez, Zip Code 03700, Mexico City. 

Cofece appreciates all valuable contributions to improve the regulatory provisions, promote and 
guarantee free market access and economic competition in Mexico, and facilitate tits enforcement 
in favor of Mexican families, economic agents, and consumers. 
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MORE COMPETITION FOR A STRONGER MEXICO 
The Federal Economic Competition Commission safeguards competition and free market access. 

Through its work, it seeks better conditions for consumers, that more services 
are supplied with higher quality and that there is a “level-playing-field” for companies. 

 

https://www.cofece.mx/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/Anteproyecto-DRLFCE-medidas-cautelares.pdf
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